## Women Who Wish donate \$1,500 to CADD

Women Who Wine of Texas d/b/a Women Who Wish, is a 501(c)3 Texas non-profit organization based in the Clear Lake, Texas area. Members of the organization recently attended CADD's monthly public meeting Wednesday, August 6<sup>th</sup> and presented CADD officials with a generous contribution of \$1,500.00 toward the removal of derelict and abandoned boats on the public waters of Clear Lake and Galveston. CADD officials present to receive the donation were CEO Russell Lavigne, President George Harris, Directors Loyd Thornton and Tom Taylor, Treasurer Mike Dehart and Special Events coordinator Marsha Taylor. Present and making the presentation on behalf of the Women Who Wish were President Helen Seitz, Kristi McKim, Stacie Covington, Shelley Rogers, Kimberly O'Connor and Marsha Taylor, who is a member of both CADD and Women Who Wish.

The Citizens Against Derelict Dumping, Inc., d/b/a CADD (and also known as the Dead Boats Society) wishes to express its gratitude to the ladies of the Women Who Wish for their generous donation and recognize their ongoing service supporting our community through their non-profit charity work.



(Center) Russell Lavigne, President of CADD accepts The Women Who Wish \$1,500.00 donation from Helen Seitz, President of Women Who Wish.